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Battle Mind. How to Navigate in Chaos and Perform under Pressure
Carsten Folke Møller 2015-09-11 Michael Pram Rasmussen, Chairman of
the Board in A.P. Møller Mærsk: "From the boardroom to the bridge of a
tanker, every leader must master the art of dealing with crises and
emergencies. With great skill, Merete Wedell-Wedellsborg shows us that
there is a method behind the art" Nils Wang, Rear Admiral, Commandant
at The Royal Danish Defence College: "Any leader who expects to come
under fire will eventually feel an urgent need to understand Battle
Mind. Reach out for this thoughtful and instructive book well in
advance of those critical moments". Søren Kyhl, Executive Vice
President, Danske Bank: "A stimulating tour through the mind on high
alert. Full of useful insights on sustainable high-performance and how
you can learn to bounce back from major setbacks." Jesper Kløve,
Senior Vice President at Novo Nordisk A/S: "Wedell-Wedellsborg has
spent a lot of time studying and focusing on performance under
pressure, and it shows. This is a truly well-researched book. Battle
Mind is highly informative and provides a hands-on framework and
specific ideas for achieving great results. There are great cases in
this book for every leader". Anne-Marie Søderberg, Professor,
Copenhagen Business School: "With a solid grounding in psychology and
leadership studies Merete Wedell-Wedellsborg does an exemplary job
when framing the stories told with lucid concepts for dealing
constructively with common management derailers". Christian Ørsted,
bestselling author of Lethal Leadership: "If you are seeking answers
to one of the core mental demands of modern leadership, you need this
book. It features a fascinating mix of psychology, research and case

studies from the military, business and politics. A terrific read".
Helena Boas, Founder and President, Bodas: " Merete WedellWedellsborg’s fascinating account examines a critical aspect of the
minds of leaders, managers, and founders of businesses worldwide.
However, the mental reflexes she examines and the tools she
suggests/prescribes are are also more broadly applicable and
invaluable for everyone across all aspects of their lives". Maria
Hjorth, CEO, Mercer Denmark: "To succeed in business you have to
perform under pressure and it demands more than just talent. You need
to perform when it counts. I believe that 'Battle Mind' is a core life
skill for everyone and I can highly recommend Merete's book."
Inside Israel's Northern Command Dani Asher 2016-02-15 On October 6,
1973, Israel's Northern Command was surprised by the thunder of cannon
fire and the sight of dense, black smoke. A Syrian force of 1,400
tanks supported by artillery and air power had attacked from the north
while the Egyptian military invaded the Sinai Peninsula in the south.
Syria sought to avenge its devastating loss of the Golan Heights in
the 1967 Six-Day War -- a conflict that not only resulted in
territorial gain for Israel but also cemented the nation's reputation
as the region's preeminent military power. Although Israel ultimately
prevailed, the Yom Kippur War (or Ramadan War, as it is known in Arab
countries) shattered the illusion of Israel's invincibility. In
Syrians at the Border , Israel's foremost scholar of the war, Dani
Asher, and an eminent group of experts provide the definitive history
of this key conflict. The contributors -- Major General Yitzhak Hofi,
the Northern commander in chief; Major General Uri Simchoni, head of
Command Operations; Brigadier General Avraham Bar David, head of
Artillery; and Colonel Hagai Mann, the command's intelligence officer
-- all held key positions during the fighting. Together, they offer
fresh insight into the prewar debate that raged between the Israeli
Northern Command and intelligence officers who believed that Syria
would not instigate conflict. This seminal study also examines the
pivotal battles that changed the course of the war, as well as the
disastrous effects of a flawed postwar evaluation that adversely
affected the careers of several high-ranking intelligence officials
and the course of defense strategic planning thereafter. The
contributors' incisive analyses contribute significantly to our
understanding of this troubled region.
Task Force One Dixie Lynn Dwyer 2012-11-01 [Siren LoveXtreme Forever:
Erotic Paranormal Menage Romance, M/F/M/M/M/M/M, werewolves, HEA]
Daniella "Dani" Lynch is a homicide investigator in New York City.
She's worked hard to achieve her gold shield. She's tough and has a
love for guns and proving she's just as good at her job as any man out
there. She's on the hunt for a brutal serial killer. This individual
leaves so much blood and gore at the crime scenes it's difficult to
gather evidence or figure out exactly who could be responsible. One

night, she's following a lead and walks right into the killer's path.
He's not human. He's some kind of huge, wild wolf. Dani finds out that
she is actually a healer and her abilities are very rare. All hell
breaks loose as she becomes the prey of not only the killer but also
of a set of five sexy wolves and one irresistible vampire. She has
some powers and charms that are desirable, and some sexy Alpha males,
a charismatic and charmingly handsome vampire, rogue wolves, and evil
scientists are all ready to claim Dani as their mate. ** A Siren
Erotic Romance
Special Forces Camps in Vietnam 1961–70 Gordon L. Rottman 2011-03-15
In 1961 US Special Forces units began entering remote areas of Vietnam
dominated by the Viet Cong. Their task was to organize local defense
and strike forces aimed at stopping the enemy from gaining further
control of such areas. The Green Berets set up fortified camps from
which indigenous troops defended local villages and attacked and
harassed the enemy. How these camps were constructed, developed, and
defended is documented here for the first time. This book also covers
the weapons, barriers, and obstacles used in these camps, providing
specific examples of camp design, and details how they withstood the
test of battle against a determined and resourceful enemy.
Harlequin Intrigue April 2015 - Box Set 1 of 2 Delores Fossen
2015-04-01 Harlequin® Intrigue brings you three new edge-of-your-seat
romances for one great price, available now! This Intrigue box set
includes Reining in Justice by USA TODAY bestselling author Delores
Fossen, Kansas City Cover-Up by USA TODAY bestselling author Julie
Miller and Agent Undercover by Lisa Childs. Catch a thrill with 6 new
edge-of-your-seat romances every month from Harlequin® Intrigue!
Proceedings of the United States Naval Institute United States Naval
Institute 2013
Google War David Alexander 2021-11-10 Bestselling author David
Alexander has penned what critics hail as the ultimate
thriller/technothriller. GOOGLE WAR is the result of groundbreaking
authorship by an author whose last novel is always the next novel of
the competition, and whose next novel goes far beyond what others even
conceive as possible. "As with all other thrillers by David Alexander,
the "techno" aspect in no way overshadows the "thriller" part. Here
too, the author has developed characters and situations that take
Google War giant steps beyond conventional thriller fare, projecting
scenarios that extrapolate the future from present situations with an
uncanny sense of the probable ... it's as if David Alexander wrote
this thriller as dictated by his crystal ball." -- Daily News
Virtually everything in GOOGLE WAR, every element of plot and
characterization, every riff and hook of story, is based on actual
events, technologies and in some cases, personalities and the threads
of its plot have been deliberately interwoven to project a forwardlooking scenario at threats and solutions. One of the themes of the

novel is the threat to human society posed by artificial intelligence,
a so-called Terminator Effect. The threat from AI includes that
described from neuromorphic technologies, which can bridge the gap
between machine intelligence and the human nervous system. "While many
of the scenes bear an eerie resemblance to contemporary events -- a
viral pandemic whose causes are murky, the hunt for and killing of a
terrorist chieftain guilty of genocidal crimes, the waging of distant
littoral operations in remote regions of the world, the battles in
Congress, the Pentagon and White House to cope with growing insurgency
– the story is so exciting precisely because it mirrors rather than
apes headlines or regurgitates current events. Nor is this a "Jack
Armstrong" or even "Jack Ryan" saga, relying on superficial and often
laughably naive knowledge of military, political, geostrategic,
technological and cultural trends that are at the very core of the
exciting and well informed story that features in Google War." --Times
of London GOOGLE WAR is continued proof of Author David Alexander's
uncanny ability to create riveting fiction that reads like a headline
New York Times story. "It's as if Alexander has a crystal ball and
uses it to sneak a peak at world-changing events before they happen,
then write it as fiction." The New York Times called GOOGLE WAR by
David Alexander "...perhaps the best thriller of its type to have come
along all year!" USA Today applauded author David Alexander, declaring
that "Among the possible three finest thriller authors today,
Alexander easily takes first place." In GOOGLE WAR, terrorism,
cyberwar, biowar and robotic war combine into the rolling thunder of
advanced hybrid war. This is a fifth generation form of warfare that
attacks through 5G systems of the global Internet and makes all other
types of warfare obsolete. When this storm gets rolling everyone is a
combatant and everything can potentially become an enemy weapon. Even
the human brain is not immune to the invasion of weaponized
nanoparticles that can take control of the human nervous system and
turn victims into humanoid robots programmed to kill. "'Where exactly
David Alexander gets his ideas from, we can't say. What we can say is
that this author is light years ahead of just about any other thriller
author in the world and promises to continue on a rocketing trajectory
into the farthest reaches of novelistic fame. Most amazingly,
Alexander appears not to owe literary dues to anyone who has come
before; he is a creative law unto himself, inventing everything as if
he had a magician's ability to pull entire worlds out of an upturned
top hat then make it all magically disappear in a puff of smoke. At
thriller writing, David Alexander is a wizard. As an author with
scores of great novels to his credit, he is also a one-man industrial
giant." --Kirkus Reviews "Always the consummate prose stylist, David
Alexander also speaks tech talk like no other. What's more, the tech
specs are undoubtedly real, including those that pertain to ostensibly
stolen or covertly obtained Russian and Chinese weapons that have been

reverse-engineered by [US military technology development agency]
DARPA. Alexander's security clearance is probably higher than the
president's, and his knowledge of military systems better than any
three members of the joint chiefs of staff," said New York Newsday of
David Alexander's blockbuster thriller, GWAR. In page after page of
this startling, revolutionary technothriller, Alexander makes bold
proclamations that while portrayed as fiction, may be more than that.
GOOGLE WAR. By author David Alexander. Find out what it really means
to be unable to stop reading a novel. Find out what it really means to
read a thriller by an accomplished author. Read GOOGLE WAR. Today.
Battle at Sea R.G. Grant 2011-01-03 Battle at Sea looks at every
aspect of the story of warfare on, above, and under the sea, including
classic naval engagements daring raids carried out on ships in harbor,
and landing operations such as D-Day, where control of the sea was
essential to transport land forces to new battlefronts. Special
features within the book include: graphic and dramatic battle catalogs
relating the stories of the men, ships, and organizations behind
history’s greatest naval conflicts; spectacular 3D digital artworks
following the crucial stages of key battles, step by step; profiles of
naval crew — the captain, officers, gunners, quartermaster, surgeon,
cooks, and boatswains — exploring their changing roles throughout
history; eyewitness accounts recreatingthe experience of the opposing
forces in key battles, whether preparing for conflict, in the heat of
battle, or dealing with the aftermath of an engagement; photographic
tours revealing the intricate details of surviving or reconstructed
warships—from an Ancient Greek trireme to a nuclear-powered submarine;
features on weapons and technology highlighting developments in naval
warfare, from boarding equipment to sonar, cannons to missiles, and
propulsion through steam to nuclear power. Battle at Sea is organized
into five chapters that are arranged in chronological order. Ancient
Wars covers the Egyptians, the Greeks, the Romans, and the great naval
battles between warring Chinese dynasties; Medieval Battles charts the
era from the fall of Rome to 1500CE; Gun, Sail, and Empire chronicles
the European powers setting out on voyages of exploration and
colonization; Iron Wars ends with World War II; Technology and
Terrorism outlines how naval forces played a crucial role in the
balance of terror during the Cold War and still have avital part to
play in the uncertainties of the modern world.
Swat Team Seven Dixie Lynn Dwyer 2013-09 [Siren LoveXtreme Forever:
Erotic Paranormal Menage Romance, M/F/M/M/M/M/M, werewolves, HEA]
Kamea Mahalan is hiding her identity with an ultimate goal to take out
the wolf who massacred her family. Forced to evade being killed, she
hid in a secret spot her father taught her and listened as her family
was murdered. Following a plan, she escapes and is aided by two wolves
who her father trusted and is taught everything she needs to know
about her family and being of wolf decent. She didn't count on getting

discovered by her mates or the one she seeks revenge upon. Mano,
Gideon, Chordeo, Chance, and Edric Dolberg are members of a SWAT Team,
hold position in a secret order her father was part of, and are
determined to protect her as their mate. She has her agenda until fate
steps in and gives the responsibility to choose between her decadelong promise of revenge, or her responsibility to her destiny. Note:
There is no sexual relationship or touching for titillation between or
among siblings. ** A Siren Erotic Romance
The Egyptian Strategy for the Yom Kippur War Dani Asher 2009-09-12
This volume examines the military strategy and issues that Egyptian
war planners faced during the 1973 Yom Kippur War. Of major interest
is the relationship between the political and military leaders and how
that affected the buildup and course of the conflict. Taking this as a
starting place, the author concentrates on how Soviet military
doctrinal changes presented themselves between the conclusion of the
Six-Day War and the Yom Kippur War.
Fugitives Sinister Saints Press 2015-11-29 The main character is a
fugitive... but from what? The authorities? The Mob? Bounty hunters?
Supernatural predators? A dystopian police force? Why is the main
character on the run? What is their day to day life on the run like?
Are the forces chasing them closing in? And if so, how do they react,
and what are the consequences of their actions?
Armed Forces 1982
Air Corps News Letter 1953
The Unincorporated Woman Dani Kollin 2011-08-16 There's a civil war
in space and the unincorporated woman is enlisted! The epic continues.
The award-winning saga of a revolutionary future takes a new turn.
Justin Cord, the unincorporated man, is dead, betrayed, and his legacy
of rebellion and individual freedom is in danger. General Black is the
great hope of the military, but she cannot wage war from behind the
President's desk. So there must be a new president, anointed by Black,
to hold the desk job, and who better than the only woman resurrected
from Justin Cord's past era, the scientist who created his
resurrection device, the only born unincorporated woman. The perfect
figurehead. Except that she has ideas of her own, and secrets of her
own, and the talent to run the government her way. She is a force that
no one anticipated, and no one can control. The first novel in this
thought-provoking series, The Unincorporated Man, won the 2009
Prometheus Award for best novel. At the Publisher's request, this
title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM)
applied.
The First Schleswig-Holstein War 1848-50 Nick Svendsen 2010-07-19
1848 was a turbulent but momentous time in Europe. Within this
context, the Duchies of Schleswig and Holstein were caught between the
rising nationalism and desire for unification of the Prussian/German
nation states and the traditional alliances with the Danish Kingdom.

The Schleswig Holsteiners decided that allegiance with the German
Federation, including possessing their own constitution, was the best
way forward. They rebelled against the Danish and looked to the
Prussians with their greater military prowess for help. In Denmark, as
in other European countries, the call for a democratic constitution
caused social disturbance, triggered initially by the February riots
in Paris. The Danish monarchy, in crisis, both constitutionally and in
terms of monarchical succession continued to lay claim on their
southernmost duchies and sent their armed forces to destroy the
Schleswig-Holstein insurgents. The author describes the battles and
battlefields upon which this crisis was played out: from the first
major action at Bov (9 April, 1848) to the last major battles of the
war, at Isted (25 July 1850) and Missunde (12 September 1850), from
the geomorphic landscape influencing battlefield strategy down to the
description of a farmhouse where Prussian officers jumped out of
windows to save themselves from the Danish.
The Calculated Series: Books 1-5 K.T. Lee 2020-11-20 The Calculated
Series is now available in one convenient collection! Strong heroines
in STEM, formidable adversaries, and a dash of romance in every book.
The Calculated Series: Books 1-5 includes the following books:
Calculated Deception (Book 1) Calculated Contagion (Book 2) Calculated
Sabotage (Book 3) Calculated Reaction (Book 4) Calculated Entrapment
(Book 5) Calculated Deception (Book 1) Dr. Ree Ryland is an
engineering professor who loves her job and plays by the rules. Her
life is reassuringly predictable – until an enemy hiding in plain
sight decides her squeaky-clean reputation is the perfect cover to
commit a crime. When Agent Parker Landon and his FBI team discover
that someone at the university has been procuring military-grade
hardware by disguising it as test equipment, all evidence points to
Ree. After the FBI intercepts a shipment that puts Ree in the clear,
Parker is forced to tell her that she’s being used as a pawn by an
unseen enemy. And now she’s in that enemy’s crosshairs. Ree turns down
the protective detail offered by the FBI and insists on using her
inside knowledge to help with the investigation. Parker is leery of
bringing a civilian on to the team, but he’s surprised at how much fun
he has working with Ree, even as he tries to keep her out of harm’s
way. Parker, Ree, and the FBI team find increasingly worrying evidence
that someone is quietly acquiring everything they need to cause
destruction on a massive scale. Now, they must uncover the motive and
identity of the killer hiding among Ree’s friends and colleagues
before it’s too late. Calculated Contagion (Book 2) Dani Christensen
is a vaccine researcher who has spent her career proving she is more
than just the daughter of the company's CEO. However, as her
accomplishments in contagious disease research grow, the wrong people
begin to notice. When Dani is isolated from her colleagues at a wellregarded conference in Europe, she is kidnapped and taken to an

isolated camp in the Carpathian Mountains. CIA officers Cam Mitchell
and Tyler Scott are sent to observe a suspicious group of armed men in
rural Romania. When Cam sees Dani being brought into the camp against
her will, he and his partner rescue her and bring her safely back to
the United States. The CIA initially believes Dani was kidnapped for
ransom, but they soon realize her kidnapper has followed her back to
her lab. Now, the CIA must work with their allies in the FBI to catch
Dani’s kidnapper before he releases a potentially deadly contagion for
his own political gain. Calculated Sabotage (Book 3) CIA operations
officer Quinn King will do whatever it takes to find the person who
killed her partner. She follows the evidence to Innovative Rocket
Technologies, a start-up company and current darling of the rocket
world. Their most recent launch, however, ended in an explosion that
Quinn believes is connected to her partner’s death. The CIA sends Cam
Mitchell to provide backup for Quinn — and to make sure she isn't too
emotionally invested. With Cam watching her back, Quinn embeds herself
at IRT. She soon discovers there is more to the failed launch than IRT
has shared with the public. And someone has a vested interest in
keeping that information under wraps. When the CIA finds new evidence
that someone is actively sabotaging the next launch, they call in
Parker, Ree, and Mike from the FBI to help manage a growing number of
loose ends. However, once Cam and Quinn realize why the rocket is
being sabotaged, it puts them right in the crosshairs of a killer.
Calculated Reaction (Book 4) Special Agent Alexis Thompson is eager to
get back to work after getting shot on her last FBI assignment. When
she discovers that the man who ordered the hit has sent one of his
spies to an energy research facility, Alexis convinces the CIA to send
her to take him down. This time, Alexis is bringing along her new
partner, Waffle, a highly-trained explosives detection dog. Matt Brown
is a former Navy SEAL who is now working as an engineering professor.
He also helps his friend, CIA Operations Officer Cam Mitchell,
whenever his skills are needed. When Alexis goes undercover, Cam sends
Matt along to try to keep Alexis from coming home in a body bag. Matt
and Alexis soon discover that their enemy’s plans go far beyond good
old-fashioned espionage. With the clock ticking, Alexis and Matt must
figure out how to stop a dangerous explosion before they become
collateral damage. Calculated Entrapment (Book 5) Stefanie Ryland is a
marine biologist whose life is going exactly to plan. She’s worked her
way up the corporate ladder to land her dream job at the Oceanic
Exploration Group and has a fulfilling personal life. Not to mention,
her older sister, Ree, is soon going to make her the world's greatest
aunt. However, a surprise phone call from Ree forces Stefanie to
reevaluate everything she thought she knew. Not only has her sister
been secretly moonlighting for the FBI and CIA, but Ree has also
helped thwart several dangerous attacks. And her team believes that
Dmitri, the man behind the attacks, has made the OEG his next target.

For CIA Operations Officer Joey Pacelli, putting Dmitri out of play
isn’t just his job, it’s unfinished business. When the CIA and the FBI
ask Stefanie Ryland to help them take Dmitri down, Joey travels to San
Francisco to protect her. Teaming up with Stefanie is the perfect
chance for Joey to beat his old nemesis at his own game. There’s just
one problem – Dmitri is playing by an entirely new set of rules.
Dictionary of American Naval Fighting Ships 1968
Congressional Record United States. Congress 1921 The Congressional
Record is the official record of the proceedings and debates of the
United States Congress. It is published daily when Congress is in
session. The Congressional Record began publication in 1873. Debates
for sessions prior to 1873 are recorded in The Debates and Proceedings
in the Congress of the United States (1789-1824), the Register of
Debates in Congress (1824-1837), and the Congressional Globe
(1833-1873)
Seaforth World Naval Review 2014 Conrad Waters 2013-11-07 Since its
launch in 2009 this annual has rapidly established a reputation as an
authoritative but affordable summary of all that has happened in the
naval world in the previous twelve months. It combines the standing
features of regional surveys with one-off major articles on noteworthy
new ships and other important developments. Besides the latest warship
projects, it also looks at wider issues of importance to navies, such
as aviation and electronics, and calls on expertise from around the
globe to give a balanced picture of what is going on and to interpret
its significance. Special features for this year include a survey of
current and future torpedo developments, an in-depth study of the
Royal New Zealand Navy, a look at how the Royal Navy is coping after
the Strategic Defense and Security Review, plus analyses of
significant new warship classes: the Japanese Hyuga class DHH concept,
the USNS Spearhead Joint Hish-Speed Vessels, Danish Iver Huitfeldt
class frigatees, and German AIP technology as demonstrated in the
recent Type 212A submarines. For anyone with an interest in
contemporary naval affairs, whether an enthusiast or a defence
professional, this annual has become required reading.
Calculated Contagion K.T. Lee 2017-11-24
The Naval History of Great Britain, from the Declaration of War by
France in 1793, to the Accession of George IV. William James 1859
Harlequin Intrigue May 2017 - Box Set 2 of 2 Joanna Wayne 2017-05-01
Harlequin® Intrigue brings you three new titles at a great value,
available now! Enjoy these suspenseful reads packed with edge-of-yourseat intrigue and fearless romance. QUICK-DRAW COWBOY The Kavanaughs
by Joanna Wayne All Dani Boatman wants is to manage her baker and look
after her beloved orphaned niece, Constance. But when someone
threatens to take Constance away, it's cowboy Riley Lawrence who rides
to the rescue. ALPHA BRAVO SEAL Red, White and Built by Carol Ericson
After Navy SEAL Slade Gallagher saves her from Somali pirates,

documentary filmmaker Nicole Hastings thinks the threat is over. But
when terrorists follow her to New York City, the SEAL answers the call
to duty. SHEIK'S RESCUE Desert Justice by Ryshia Kennie Zafir AlNassar isn't only the joint head of Nassar Securities, he's a flirt
and a tease. With a Moroccan royal's life on the line, agent Jade Van
Everett is determined to prove herself even as the tension between her
and Zafir takes a turn toward seduction. Look for Harlequin Intrigue's
May 2017 Box Set 1 of 2, filled with even more edge-of-your seat
romantic suspense! Look for 6 compelling new stories every month from
Harlequin® Intrigue!
In High Places J Holland 2019-04-18 Ever since the death of his wife,
Lina, in a Kabul bombing, Aubrey Savage has been determined to fulfil
his promise to her: to find out what happened to her brother, Jarrah,
a disavowed MI5 agent who has been missing for two years. An ex-SAS
officer, Savage is used to noticing the small things. So when he
offers a lift to a terrified runaway bride on the moors, he knows
there's more to her story than meets the eye. But when she is snatched
away immediately, leaving behind a holdall and a Glock that he
recognises to be that of an MI5 agent, he is thrust into a deadly
world of corruption, and a threat that's all too close to home...
Long Way Down Jason Reynolds 2017-10-24 “An intense snapshot of the
chain reaction caused by pulling a trigger.” —Booklist (starred
review) “Astonishing.” —Kirkus Reviews (starred review) “A tour de
force.” —Publishers Weekly (starred review) A Newbery Honor Book A
Coretta Scott King Honor Book A Printz Honor Book A Time Best YA Book
of All Time (2021) A Los Angeles Times Book Prize Winner for Young
Adult Literature Longlisted for the National Book Award for Young
People’s Literature Winner of the Walter Dean Myers Award An Edgar
Award Winner for Best Young Adult Fiction Parents’ Choice Gold Award
Winner An Entertainment Weekly Best YA Book of 2017 A Vulture Best YA
Book of 2017 A Buzzfeed Best YA Book of 2017 An ode to Put the Damn
Guns Down, this is New York Times bestselling author Jason Reynolds’s
electrifying novel that takes place in sixty potent seconds—the time
it takes a kid to decide whether or not he’s going to murder the guy
who killed his brother. A cannon. A strap. A piece. A biscuit. A
burner. A heater. A chopper. A gat. A hammer A tool for RULE Or, you
can call it a gun. That’s what fifteen-year-old Will has shoved in the
back waistband of his jeans. See, his brother Shawn was just murdered.
And Will knows the rules. No crying. No snitching. Revenge. That’s
where Will’s now heading, with that gun shoved in the back waistband
of his jeans, the gun that was his brother’s gun. He gets on the
elevator, seventh floor, stoked. He knows who he’s after. Or does he?
As the elevator stops on the sixth floor, on comes Buck. Buck, Will
finds out, is who gave Shawn the gun before Will took the gun. Buck
tells Will to check that the gun is even loaded. And that’s when Will
sees that one bullet is missing. And the only one who could have fired

Shawn’s gun was Shawn. Huh. Will didn’t know that Shawn had ever
actually USED his gun. Bigger huh. BUCK IS DEAD. But Buck’s in the
elevator? Just as Will’s trying to think this through, the door to the
next floor opens. A teenage girl gets on, waves away the smoke from
Dead Buck’s cigarette. Will doesn’t know her, but she knew him. Knew.
When they were eight. And stray bullets had cut through the
playground, and Will had tried to cover her, but she was hit anyway,
and so what she wants to know, on that fifth floor elevator stop, is,
what if Will, Will with the gun shoved in the back waistband of his
jeans, MISSES. And so it goes, the whole long way down, as the
elevator stops on each floor, and at each stop someone connected to
his brother gets on to give Will a piece to a bigger story than the
one he thinks he knows. A story that might never know an END…if Will
gets off that elevator. Told in short, fierce staccato narrative
verse, Long Way Down is a fast and furious, dazzlingly brilliant look
at teenage gun violence, as could only be told by Jason Reynolds.
Danish Dynamite Rob Smyth 2014-04-24 The Denmark side of the 1980s
was one of the last truly iconic international football teams.
Although they did not win a trophy, they claimed something much more
important and enduring: glory, and in industrial quantities. They were
a bewitching fusion of futuristic attacking football, effortless
Scandinavian cool and laid-back living. They played like angels and
lived like you and I, and they were everyone's second team in the
mid-1980s. The story of Danish Dynamite, as the team became known, is
the story of a team of rock stars in a polyester Hummel kit. Heralding
from a country with no real football history to speak of and a
population of five million, this humble and likeable team was unique.
Everymen off the field and superheroes on it, they were totally of
their time, and their approach to the game was in complete contrast to
the gaudy excess and charmless arrogance of today's football stars.
That they ultimately imploded in spectacular style, with a shocking
5-1 defeat to Spain in the 1986 World Cup in a game that almost
everyone expected them to win, only adds to their legend. For the
first time in Emglish, Danish Dynamite tells the story of perhaps the
coolest team in football history, a team that had it all and blew it
in spectacular style after a live-fast-die-young World Cup campaign.
Featuring interviews with the players themselves, including Michael
Laudrup, Preben Elkjær and Jesper Olsen, as well as with those who
played or managed against them, this is a joyous celebration of one of
the most life-affirming teams the world has ever seen.
War Monthly 1975
Daughters of the People Omnibus One Lucy Varna 2015-09-28 An ancient
curse, a lost prophecy, and the deadliest enemy a Daughter can face:
Her own heart. In this three-book collection, three immortal
descendants of the Seven Sisters battle to save their people from a
curse laid down upon them nearly ten thousand years ago. Book 1: The

Prophecy Maya Bellegarde journeys to Sweden on behalf of the People.
There, she meets James Terhune, an attractive language expert.
Together, they must uncover the secrets of the grave and protect them
from an ancient enemy, and Maya must decide whether or not to trust
James with her deepest secret. Book 2: Light's Bane When Daniella
Nehring teams up with Dave Winstead to track down and recover stolen
artifacts, her task is complicated by the attraction sparking between
her and the stalwart undercover FBI agent, and by her own sinister
heritage. Book 3: The Enemy Within Indigo Dupree and Bobby Upton are
drawn into a deadly game involving the Prophecy of Light, forcing
Indigo to choose between her duty and her heart. Three women, three
challenges, three loves, at a time when the People stand at the
crossroads between two paths, one leading to their salvation, the
other to their utter destruction.
The naval history of Great Britain, from ... 1793, to ... 1820, with
an account of the origin and increase of the British navy. Chamier
William James 1859
Dictionary of American Naval Fighting Ships United States. Naval
History Division
Last to Die Kate Brady 2010-09-01 A ruthless killer hides in plain
sight, someone no one believes is capable of murder. Within a week,
six women will be murdered, all punished for their dark pasts.
Detective Dani Cole is determined to track down this serial killer
whose victims include a young woman she pulled out of a life of crime.
Her investigation leads her to a photography foundation and the
renowned photographer Mitch Sheridan, a man she she fell in love with
years ago but has tried to forget. Dani and Mitch are instantly
attracted to each other again, though their troubled pasts keep them
from getting too close. Together, through the course of the
investigation, they unearth a dark chain of deception that leads to a
killer who is closer than they think.
Strategy and the Sea Nicholas Rodger 2016 This book presents a wide
range of new research on many aspects of naval strategy in the early
modern and modern periods. Among the themes covered are the problems
of naval manpower, the nature of naval leadership and naval officers,
intelligence, naval training and education, and strategic thinking and
planning. The book is notable for giving extensive consideration to
navies other than those of Britain, its empire and the United States.
It explores a number of fascinating subjects including how financial
difficulties frustrated the attempts by Louis XIV's ministers to build
a strong navy; how the absence of centralised power in the Dutch
Republic had important consequences for Dutch naval power; how
Hitler's relationship with his admirals severely affected German naval
strategy during the Second World War; and many more besides. The book
is a Festschrift in honour of John B. Hattendorf, for more than thirty
years Ernest J. King Professor of Maritime History at the US Naval War

College and an influential figure in naval affairs worldwide. N.A.M.
Rodger is Senior Research Fellow at All Souls College, Oxford. J. Ross
Dancy is Assistant Professor of Military History at Sam Houston State
University. Benjamin Darnell is a D.Phil. candidate at New College,
Oxford. Evan Wilson is Caird Senior Research Fellow at the National
Maritime Museum, Greenwich. Contributors: Tim Benbow, Peter John
Brobst, Jaap R. Bruijn, Olivier Chaline, J. Ross Dancy, Benjamin
Darnell, James Goldrick, Agustn Guimer, Paul Kennedy, Keizo
Kitagawa, Roger Knight, Andrew D. Lambert, George C. Peden, Carla Rahn
Phillips, Werner Rahn, Paul M. Ramsey, Duncan Redford, N.A.M. Rodger,
Jakob Seerup, Matthew S. Seligmann, Geoffrey Till, Evan Wilson
Rescue in Denmark Harold Flender 2019-08-09 “German troops entered
[Denmark, a] country of four and a half million persons on April 9,
1940, and three years passed before the purge against Danish Jews was
begun. On the night of October 1, 1943, the Nazi boot kicked open
doors in rooms largely empty. Only a fraction of the Danish Jews — 472
— were caught and sent to Theresienstadt Concentration Camp (where 53
of them died). The remaining 7,500 escaped — thanks to one German and
several thousands of their countrymen. How? That was the question that
puzzled the American journalist and television-writer, Harold
Flender... He returned to Denmark for intensive research among
rescuers and rescued and in archives. This book is the result...
Flender brings out the risks and agonies, the drama and the heroism,
in straight, professional reporting... [a] well-done work.” — Poul
Lassen, The New York Times “One of the most exciting books about the
frustration of the Nazis that has come out in a long time... a
fabulous story.” — Wilmington News “A marvelous story...” — Chicago
Tribune “As thrilling as it is uplifting.” — The Christian Science
Monitor “Heartwarming story told in thrilling detail... should he read
by everyone...” —Cleveland Plain Dealer “Inspiring and little-known
story...” — Columbus Dispatch “Remarkable account of human courage and
decency.” — The Denver Post “Powerful, heart-warming... one of the
best and most starring stories out of the Nazi terror...” — Grand
Junction Daily Sentinel “A graphic story of one of history’s greatest
rescues.” — Hartford Times “Suspenseful... lifts the spirit... a
rewarding book.” — Honolulu Star Bulletin & Advertiser “Simple,
dramatic and moving... One of the most exciting and heartening
[stories] to come out of the war.” — The London Observer “Impossible
to stop reading... Everybody should read it.” — The London Spectator
“An inspiring story of courage and good will...” — Library Journal
“Remarkable... Effectively and comprehensively told...” — Los Angeles
Times “A book that exceeds in fascination, as well as strangeness and
truth, any current work of fiction.” — National Jewish Post & Opinion
“Is stranger than fiction.” — Norfolk Virginian Pilot “Definitely
should be read...” — Philadelphia Bulletin “Very moving and
exciting...” — Publishers’ Weekly “Dramatic... well written

account...” — Roanoke Times “Exciting and well documented...” —
Sacramento Bee “Moving... true story of adventure and devotion...” —
St. Petersburg Times “Easy to read and as exciting as any work of
fiction...” — Yorkshire Evening Press (UK)
Military Mission Formations and Hybrid Wars Thomas Vladimir Brønd
2020-10-26 This volume explores and develops new social-scientific
tools for the analysis and understanding of contemporary military
missions in theatre. Despite the advent of new types of armed
conflict, the social-scientific study of militaries in action
continues to focus on tools developed in the hey-day of conventional
wars. These tools focus on such classic issues as cohesion and
leadership, communication and unit dynamics, or discipline and
motivation. While these issues continue to be important, most studies
focus on organic units (up to and including brigades). By contrast,
this volume suggests the utility of concepts related to mission
formations – as opposed to ‘units’ or ‘components’ – to better capture
the (ongoing) processual nature of the amalgamations and combinations
that military involvement in conflicts necessitates. The study of
these formations by the social sciences – sociology, social
psychology, anthropology, political science and organization science –
requires the introduction of new analytical tools to the study of
militaries in theatre. As such, this volume utilizes new approaches to
social life, organizational dynamics and to armed violence to
understand the place of the armed forces in contemporary conflicts and
the new tasks they are assigned. This book will be of much interest to
students of military studies, sociology, security studies and
International Relations in general.
Flotilla 13 Ze'ev Almog 2013-07-10 Flotilla 13 is the elite naval
commando unit of the Israeli Defense Forces that specializes in
maritime-related combat and counter-terrorist missions. To maintain
secrecy, few of its missions have, until now, been made public. With
this book, the unit s commander, Rear Adm. Ze ev Almog, unveils the
amazing story of Flotilla 13. For the first time he offers details of
many of the unit s operations during the War of Attrition and the Yom
Kippur War (1968 1973), including the raids on the Adabiya coastal
post and the Green Island fortress that resulted in heavy casualties
to the enemy and a strategic change in Israel s combat arena. He
candidly discusses his unit s despair following failed operations
prior to this period and describes how Flotilla 13 was transformed
into a unit of high morale and performance. First published in Hebrew
in 2007, this revealing account of what went on is now available in
English.
Hitler's Savage Canary David Lampe 2011-04-01 After Adolph Hitler
made plans to create a “model protectorate” out of Denmark, Winston
Churchill predicted the nation would become the Fuhrer’s tame canary.
Isolated from the Allies and fueled only by a sense of human decency

and national pride, the Danes created an extraordinary resistance
movement that proved a relentless thorn in the Nazis’ side. German
troops were stymied again and again by the sabotage of railways and
airbases and some 7,000 Jews were carried to safety in Sweden. They
were not soldiers—they were simply ordinary citizens who refused to
stand idly by and witness an atrocity. The story of their selfless
courage and daring should inspire countless future generations.
ARMAGEDDON's SONG 2 'ADVANCE TO CONTACT' Andy Farman 2015-02-08
Volume 2 of a 4 part series that goes further than even Tom Clancy's
classic, in a tale of truly global, world war. Washington DC, Taipei,
NATO's North Cape naval picket, and two carrier combat groups have
been destroyed by nuclear weapons. NATO is on the back foot and her
potential allies are thinning out, as China shows no hesitation in
levelling entire cities. Major Bedonavich and Svetlana Vorsoff are our
spies with a conscience and now they are in from the cold, but someone
will go to any lengths to exact revenge. Perhaps baiting the Bear in
his lair is their only hope of survival? The NATO army in Europe, with
the battered but defiant Coldstream Guards and US 82nd are holding the
line. Vital supplies are enroute from America but the determination of
those in the convoys and escorts is matched by those charged with
sinking them. NATO needs to level the playing field, and then tilt it
in their favour.
Brothers of Were, Goddess of Love [The Men of Five-O #6] (Siren
Publishing Menage Everlasting) Dixie Lynn Dwyer 2014-06-19 [Siren
Menage Everlasting: Erotic Fantasy/Paranormal Menage a Quatre Romance,
M/F/M/M, werewolves, spanking, HEA] Orion and Palidor Venificus,
members of the Brothers of Were, are on the hunt for rogue wolves
killing their people. Searching for their lost brother, Draco, they
come across Ariella Crimson in danger of being attacked. They remember
her as a child, keeping watch as their parents visited. The Venificus,
McFay, Crimson, and Sinclaire packs are well connected. Ariella's all
grown up, and their wolves are very interested. Being a Fae and Were,
and having some plans of her own, Ariella uses magic to keep her
intended mates at bay. She's twenty-two, and not exactly ready to
settle down. But once she becomes the hunted, and her special
abilities tune her into what is about to happen, she allows her mates
to claim her. She puts her own life in danger in order to locate Draco
and will need all the power of their love and connection to save their
pack territory from annihilation. This is only the beginning, and
Ariella's discovery is sure to change Were history for all of time. **
A Siren Erotic Romance
Task Force Two: Fennigan Pack's Earth Angel [The Men of Five-O #9]
(Siren Publishing Lovextreme Forever) Dixie Lynn Dwyer 2014-12-12
[Siren LoveXtreme Forever: Erotic Fantasy/Paranormal Menage Romance,
M/F/M/M/M/M/M, werewolves, spanking, HEA] Salina catches killers as a
homicide detective in NYC. When she kills two criminals to help save

her partner and they show up alive the next day, she knows that
something strange is going on. She finds out that humans aren't the
only ones who walk this earth, or who kill. Salina always felt
different, but it takes meeting six Alpha men who can shift into
wolves to bring out her special abilities. She's not so keen or
trusting of the whole mating thing, and by the size of the six men,
their intimidating attitudes and Irish brogues, she's going to fight
them every step of the way. Fennigan pack has drifted apart after
losing their first mate to murder. As they hunt for revenge, they are
shocked to find the gods have granted them a second mate. Angus,
Adrian, Brady, Delaney, Eagan, and Quinn Fennigan expect respect and
submission, something Salina doesn't give freely. Her defiance could
cause her death. ** A Siren Erotic Romance
Special Forces in the War on Terror Leigh Neville 2015-05-20 Within
weeks of 9/11, United States Special Operations Forces were dropping
into Afghanistan to lead the war against Al Qaeda and the Taliban. For
over a decade special forces have been fighting a hidden war in Iraq,
Pakistan, Syria, Somalia, Mali and Afghanistan, facing off against a
range of insurgents from organisations like al Qaeda, al Shabaab, Boko
Haram and the Taliban. Leigh Neville draws on recently declassified
material and first-hand-accounts from his SOF contacts to lift the
veil of secrecy from these operations, giving an unprecedented blow-byblow description of major Special Forces operations, culminating in
SEAL Team 6's Operation Neptune Spear and the killing of Osama bin
Laden. Detailing the special equipment, tactics, machinery and
training that these Special Operatives received and used this
impressive volume shows how the world's elite soldiers fought against
overwhelming odds around the world.
Federal Register 1997-12-05
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